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What’s New This Spring? 

We have recently rolled out Patient Triage                 

implemented by NHS England. This involves patients 

completing an online request form for appointments. 

The reasoning behind the triage system is that we can 

filter out patients who can now be referred to          

community pharmacies, i.e. ear problems, coughs and 

colds etc. The Patient Triage system aims to ensure 

we have the capacity to see the patients who do need 

to see a GP and  is based on the severity of their 

symptoms. 

Covid Vaccines 

From the end of April we will be operating Covid Vaccine 

clinics.  

We will be sending out text messages for eligible           

patients to self book into our clinics.  

Please visit our website for full eligibility criteria. 

NHS HEALTH CHECK 

Are you aged 40-74? 

The NHS Health Check is a check–up 

for adults in England. It can help spot 

early signs of stroke, kidney disease, 

Type 2 Diabetes and Dementia? 

Book an appointment online with one of 

our Nurses/HCAs via the NHS app or  

contact the surgery on 01922 622212 to 

book your appointment. 

 

 


